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PRE-BOARD 2 EXAM (2022-23) GRADE XII 
Dear Parent,  

  

This is to inform you that the school will be conducting the second round of Pre-Board Exams for Grades X and XII 
from Saturday, 7th January 2023.   

Please find attached the date sheet. The syllabus for the examination will be as mentioned on the CBSE site,the 
link for which is given here: https://cbseacademic.nic.in/curriculum_2023.html 

 
Please find attached the date sheet along with the syllabus. 
 

PRE-BOARD – 2 EXAMINATION 2022-23 
GRADE XII 

DATE DAY SUBJECT 

07/01/2023 Saturday 
Biology 

Computer Science 

https://cbseacademic.nic.in/curriculum_2023.html


Home Science 

Economics 

10/01/2023  Tuesday English 

12/01/2023  Thursday 

Physics 

Accountancy 

Political Science 

14/01/2023  Saturday Psychology 

16/01/2023 Monday 

Chemistry 

Legal Studies 

Sociology 

18/01/2023 Wednesday 

Artificial Intelligence 

Hindustani Music Vocal 

Physical Education 

20/01/2023 Friday Mathematics 



Applied Mathematics 

History 
Painting 

21/01/2023  Saturday  Business Studies  
 

 
1. Please make a note of the following :  
2. The school timings during the exams will be from 8:30 am to 12:45 pm. 
3. Timings of the exams are as follows: -  

          Reading Time – 08:45 am – 09:00 am  
          Exam Time – 09:00 am – 12:00 noon 
          Lunch time – 12:05 pm – 12:30 pm 
          Dispersal time – 12:30 pm – 12:45 pm             

4. Buses will ply on all the days except on Saturdays. 
5. Attendance is mandatory. NO RETEST will be conducted. 

 
 
Wishing all our students best of luck for the exams. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal. 
 


